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1. Food Vouchers – PLEASE READ 

Please be reminded that next week (25th May – 29th May) ecodes for food vouchers will not be issued, 

due to this being half term. Your next ecode will be sent to you on Monday 1st June.  

Should you require any further help please contact Tracey Rainford at trainford@chesswod.w-

sussex.sch.uk 

Thank you. 

2. Video Call Safety – All – Information 

It has been bought to our attention that children are using video call technology as a means to keep in 

contact with friends and family during this time. This is a brilliant way of seeing people and socialising but 

as with all online communication, we need to be safe and responsible users of this technology. 

For tips on how to stay safe when using Zoom and other forms of video calling, please follow this link and 

discuss this information with your child: 

https://www.chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Video+call+Safety&pid=954&fbclid=IwAR31cd8gRkTb7KR9-

C6QtsLkb7WLLV0cyvDr0fWBbttdVoMk1KO5s3f-NIQ 

3. Expanding School Capacity – All – Information 

Paul Wagstaff, Director of Education & Skills, sent a letter to parents and carers regarding the expanding 

school capacity. You can read the letter here: https://www.chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4932&type=pdf 

4. Guinness World Record for TT Rock Stars – All – Information 

Guinness World Records has created a new title – Highest Score Achieved on Times Tables Rock Stars in 1 

Minute! We are really excited about this opportunity and know that there are a number of children that 

would like to enter this challenge.  

Mr Gilbert and Mr Yelling would also like to create Chesswood’s very own Hall of Fame on the Maths 

Celebration page for the fastest children. 

To get involved, get an adult or sibling to record you achieving your highest score on Studio. Send your 

entries in to Mr Gilbert and Mr Yelling before 4th June. We will then put a selection of the videos on the 
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school website. If your score is amongst the highest, we will then forward your entry onto TT Rock Stars 

for you so it is entered into the competition. 

You can send videos to us as many times as you want – we’ll take your best entry – but it needs to be 

clear it’s you doing the answers – so the video needs to include your whole minute of playing, with you in 

shot. 

Good luck Bright Sparks! 😊  

5. Thank You – All 

A message from the Chesswood children and staff, some of whom have helped with making this colourful 

message. 

 

 

 

 

 


